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Celebrating Sean 
Richardson 

 
 

I want to take this opportunity to thank you for 
contributing to our day celebrating Sean Richardson. 
On what was the season’s finest day of weather, The 
Harvest Golf Club hosted a day of junior and adult 
clinics, Long drive and putting competitions, BBQ 

burgers and hotdogs, and of course, a silent auction in 
the clubhouse, where a video/ picture presentation of 

Sean in various times of his life ran throughout the 
day. 

Over $9800 was raised on Saturday! $7000 will be 
going to the Sean Richardson Memorial Scholarship at 
UBCO. The rest will be to various junior or school golf 

programs at junior high and high schools in the 
Kelowna area. 

 
Taylormade Putting Contest Winner: Karen Bucholtz 
Taylormade Long Drive Contest Winner: Kyle Laird - 

365.6 yards 

Friend on Facebook  

 

 

Golf Shop 

 

 

Open 1 hour prior 

to 

first tee time.   

 

 

April 25th - May 

8th 

 

5:45 am 

 

May 9th - 15th 

 



 
Silent Auction Winners 

Predator Ridge Prize: Dave Towill 
Victoria Golf & Royal Colwood Prize: Warren Linquist 

Fairmont Chateau Whistler Prize: Willie Cheyne 
Okanagan Club Prize: Brian Shepard 

Gallagher's Canyon Prize: Dave Kandola 
Talking Rock Prize: Brian Pinter 

Point Grey & Shaughnessy Prize: Garrett Baydala 
Revelstoke Stay & Play Prize: Paula Thorburn 
Fairview Mountain Prize: Bryan Vanderhoek 

Tower Ranch Prize: Bryan Vanderhoek 
Kelowna G&CC Prize: Bryan Vanderhoek 

Adidas Outfit & Shoes: Doug Schoon 
Theragun Elite Prize: Patrick Sullivan 

  
As an aside, Megan Osland, a long-time student of 
Sean Richardson's and a present member of the 

Symetra Tour could not attend this event as she was 
playing in a qualifier tournament for the LPGA event 

at Palos Verdes Country Club. Megan tied for 1st place 
last Saturday and qualified for the LPGA event. Sean 

would be proud! 
 

Thanks again for contributing to a day that genuinely 
honoured our good friend Sean Richardson. 

  
Sincerely, 

Bruce Vermee 
Head Professional 

 
 
 
  

 

 
Masa's Mother's Day 

Brunch 

5:30 am 

   

 

 

Practice Facility 

 

April 18th - May 

9th 

 

Monday 7 am - 7 

pm 

Tuesday  6 am - 7 

pm 

Wednesday 6 am - 

6 pm 

Thursday 7 am - 7 

pm 

Friday 6 am - 7 

pm 

Saturday 6 am - 7 

pm 

Sunday 6 am - 6 

pm 

 

 

May 10th - 16th 

 

Monday 6:30 am - 

7:30 pm 



Sold Out  
 

Chef Luc Bissonnette & Host Jeff Hutchinson would 
like to thank everyone who has made reservations to 
attend Masa's Mother's Day Brunch on May 8th! We 

want to inform you due to the large volume of interest, 
Mother's Day Brunch is now Sold Out. Thank you very 
much for the overwhelming support, and THGC hopes 

you have an enjoyable Mother's Day. 

Tuesday  5:30 am 

- 7:30 pm 

Wednesday 5:30 

am - 6:30 pm 

Thursday 6:30 am 

- 7:30 pm 

Friday 5:30 am - 

7:30 pm 

Saturday 5:30 am 

- 7:30 pm 

Sunday 5:30 am - 

6:30 pm 

 

Please note that on clean 

pick nights (Wednesday & 

Sunday) of the range, the 

closing time will remain at 

6:30 pm for the remainder 

of the 2022 Golf Season. 

This change is due to the 

rising demand for 

maintenance to prepare the 

range for mowing the 

following mornings.  

 

 

Masa's Grill  

 

 

Open 1 hour prior 

to 

first tee time.   



   

 

May 10th Open for 
Balloting  

 
With the alteration of the BC Hospitality Tournament 
on Tuesday, May 10th, THGC will be opening a portion 
of the day (from 6:27 am - 9:15 am) for members only 
to be balloted for. Tee times can be requested through 
the Chelsea ballot system for this day ending May 3rd. 
   

 

   

2022 Members Match 
Play 

 

April 25th - May 

8th 

 

5:45 am 

 

May 9th - 15th 

 

5:30 am 

   

 

 

Please refer to your 

member booklet to 

familiarize yourself with 

the hours of operation. 

  

 

  



   



 

 
Masa's Grill  

 
The weekend dining feature specials and seating are 

still available. However, we highly recommend 
reservations due to limited indoor seating.  

 
Friday Night Prime Rib 

 

 
Sunday Pasta Night 

 



 
Please contact 

Food & Beverage Manager 
Jeff Hutchinson 

to book your reservation  
250-862-3177 

jhutchinson@harvestgolf.com  
  

 


